
 
Honorable Members of the Joint Committee on Carbon Reduction: 
 
As a Curry County resident since 2001 and an Oregonian since 1973, I have deeply appreciated the 
natural qualities of our state, from clean air and water to an abundance of wildlife, forests and farmlands.  
I have also watched over the years as many of these important resources have been reduced or ruined by 
unsound environmental practices including the use of toxic pesticides, clearcutting, mining, field burning 
and so on.  Now, at a time when the world's scientists are warning that we only have twelve years to hold 
back the most devastating of climate change impacts, I urge you to support HB2020. 
 
Please vote yes on HB2020 so that Oregon can continue to nurture us all, economically and 
environmentally, well into the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
Florence Prescott 
42255 Cedar Hollow Drive 
 Port Orford, Oregon 97465 
541-332-1032 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


